March 26, 1980

New Jersey Bureau of Radfation Protection
380 Scotch Road
Trenton, New Jersey 08628

Attn: Gene Fisher, Bureau Chief
Dear Mr. Fisher:

As a result of our phone conversation today, enclosed are two copies of
the Conmission paper and Environmental Assessment dealing with the {ssue
of decontaminating the Three Mile Island-2 reactor building atmosphere.

If the Commission does decide to authorize purging of the krypton into the
atmosphere, we will provide the State of New Jersey advance notice.

Sincerely,

7 W Yithn

Richard H. Volimer, Director
Three M{le Island Support

Enclosure: 5 A, R
e SECY-80-132
2. NUREG-0662 and Addendum 1

B. Snyder
J. Collins
R

. Vollmer

cc:

(Note: Dictated by RHVollmer in Middletown, Pa., on the above date.)
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